THE ANGLO-CATALAN SOCIETY

Dept of Linguistics, University of Liverpool, P.O. Box 147, LIVERPOOL L69 3BX

Sr Guillermo Brugarolas, Director, Instituto de España en Londres, 102 Eaton Square, LONDON SWIW 9AN

17th May, 1982

Dear Sr Brugarolas,

Anglo-Catalan Society Meeting 19-20 November, 1982

I know you have already discussed with Dr Walker several matters in connection with holding our annual meeting at the Instituto de España again this year. The Society is very grateful for your generous offer of hospitality. I am writing now to confirm the dates: from the evening of Friday 19 November to the evening of Saturday 20 November.

We provisionally plan three sessions of presentations and discussion, on Friday evening, Saturday morning, and Saturday afternoon, the last session being preceded by the Annual Lunch and the Annual General Meeting. The theme of the meeting is to be 'El redreçament d'una cultura autònoma'. It is hoped that Dr A.M. Badia i Margarit, who, as you know, will be visiting Britain that week, will speak on reform of the Universities. Another invited speaker will be Eudald Solà, of the Conselleria de Cultura of the Generalitat.

I shall be glad to keep you informed of more precise plans for the meeting as they materialize.

Yours sincerely,

Max W. Whoolor

Max W. Wheeler Hon. Secretary